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June 14th 2022

Illinois Environmental Protection Agency
PO Box 19276; Mail Code #15
Springfield, Illinois 62794-9276

Attn: Ms. Lanina Clark, Ms. Jillian Fowler & Ms. Rachael Heaton 

Re:     Village of City, Illinois
           Unsewered Communities Construction Grant Program C17XXXX
           Progress Report

Dear Ms. Clark, Ms. Fowler, and Ms. Heaton:

This letter is our Progress Report per the requirements in Exhibit B - Deliverables or Milestones in the Grant Agreement for UCCGP
Grant C17XXXX.

The Village issued the Notice to Proceed on May 18, 2022.  A ground breaking ceremony was held at the project site on May 12, 2022.  
To date all of the sanitary sewer pipe has been delivered to the project site.  In addition, the dewatering contractor mobilized on May
25, 2022 and had started drilling dewatering wells on the project and it is anticipated that they will start dewatering by the end of next
week.  It is anticipated that the Contractor (That One Construction Company) will begin construction related activity in late June. 

Please feel free to reach out with any questions.

Sincerely,

The Engineer 

The Engineer
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